
 

 
 
 
 
 
WHEREAS Environmental Public Health Week recognizes the hard work of all 
Environmental Public Health Professionals across Canada and the importance of 
environmental public health programs in our healthcare system 
 
AND WHEREAS the Canadian Institute of Public Health Inspectors are dedicated 
professionals who are committed to promoting and protecting public health, and to meeting 
new challenges from our environment that can affect human health 
 
THEREFORE, as chair of the Comox Valley Regional District board of directors, I do 
hereby proclaim September 22, to 26, 2014 as Environmental Public Health Week within the 
Comox Valley Regional District.  
 

 
Edwin Grieve 
Chair 
 
Dated this 10th day of September, 2014 
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